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January 1st 2025
Dear valued customer,

The Quikrete Companies thanks you for your business and partnership in 2024.
As we continue to encounter industry-wide cost increases in labor, raw materials, and transportation, we are announcing a price increase of 4 to 6% for all QUIKRETE Construction Products/Items. Effective March 1st, 2025. Your local sales representative will be contacting you in the coming weeks to discuss your 2025 pricing.
We look forward to continuing as your business partner in the upcoming year and continuing to provide the quality products you have come to expect.

Please call with any questions or concerns,
Sincerely,

Patrick Morgan
West Region Sales Manager-Quikrete Wall Systems/Construction Products/Infrastructure
Cell # 909-322-2628
patrick.morgan@quikrete.com
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